
École George V School

265 Grey Street
Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6

Phone:(204) 669-4482
School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell

09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch

1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Principal 
Mme R. Schappert

Secretary
 Mrs. S. Hendrickson

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
N/K & Gr 1-6: 

(204) 793-7626
Munroe Daycare Office Ph:

(204) 661-8500

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.

Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

Friday, Nov 1st: 
Non-instructional Day - NO
CLASSES

Wednesday, Nov 6th:
Picture Day Retakes (A.M.)

Friday, Nov 8th:
Remembrance Day Ceremony

Monday, Nov 11th:
Remembrance Day — NO
SCHOOL

Thursday, Nov 21st:
Tri-Conferences & Scholastic
Book Fair - 3:45—8:00 p.m.

Friday, Nov 22nd:
Non-instructional Day - NO
CLASSES (Tri Conferences & Book
Fair, 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m.)

Important Dates

GEORGE V NEWSLETTER
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https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


Limited seating is
available for those
who wish to join us in
the gym at 10:40 AM

Remembrance Day Ceremony
Friday, 

November 8th

Picture retakes with
LIfetouch will be
done in the morning.

Picture Retakes
Wednesday,

November 6th



On November 14, 2024, WSD
is hosting its annual Middle
Years Choral Celebration.
This exciting event will take
place at Gordon Bell High
School. George V will be
sending 5-7 students from
Grade 7 and 8 to
participate. 

Grade 7-9 Choral Celebration 

Our N/K classrooms
will be hosting our
Courage Assembly at
10:45 AM in the gym.

Courage Assembly
Wednesday,

November 13th

Thursday,
November 14th



Want to get involved with your child's
school? Join parent council today!

Please check the school website for meeting
dates and times.

Open positions this year:
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Thank you to our new Central District
Advisory Rep, Bhawna Batra, and our new
Secretary, Kathy Biegun

If you are interested in volunteering for
Parent Council or for a specific Parent
Council initiative, please contact the
Secretary of our Parent Council by email:
egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council
Monday, 

November 18th
at 6:30 PM

Please enter by the parking lot doors
and meet in the library.

Kickball (soccer baseball) skills will
be organized by Mr. Melnyk with the 

Grade 1-3 students on days 1, 3, & 5,
&

Grade 4-6 students on days 2, 4, & 6

Afternoon Recess
Activities With Mr. Melnyk

mailto:%20egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com


The Scholastic Book Fair will
be in the library November
21st, 3:45 PM to 8:00 PM and
November 22nd, 8:30 AM to
12:00 PM

Nearly half of all profits go
directly towards new books
for the library.

Scholastic Book Fair
Thursday,

November 21st
and

Friday, 
November 22nd

In Person Tri-Conferences
Thursday, November 21st

3:45 PM - 8:00 PM
&

Friday, November 22nd
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Please book using the link to be sent out the
first week of November



We’ve been hard at work in the gym learning
our fundamental movement skills. 

Grades 1, 2 and 3 have been hard at work
learning their transport skills while playing
chasing and fleeing activities. 

The Grade 4-8 students have been working on
the manipulative skills, especially striking,
while working on their volleyball skills. 

The Grade 7 and 8 class will continue to
practice and play Volleyball during the noon
hour on Wednesdays and will have open gym
on Mondays and Fridays throughout the
month. 

The Grade 5 and 6 students will be having
Volleyball club on Tuesdays and Thursdays
at lunch leading up to the North East
Volleyball tournament to be held on
November 26, 2024, at Kent Road School.

Phys-Ed Updates 
From Mr. Melnyk



There are many benefits to reading aloud at
home with your child - it boosts early literacy
skills, develops language, builds knowledge,
nurtures a love of reading and it is a great way
to engage in conversations with your child
providing you a peek into their world. 

Tips:
Talk about pictures as you read.
Build vocabulary by talking about new
words.
Connect the story to your child's world.
Ask questions about the story and
encourage your child to ask questions.
Make it a part of your daily routine.
Have fun with it! Your child will want to read
with you if you both have fun doing it.

Tips on Reading at Home
with your Child



It is that time of year where things are
cooling off! 

Ms. Jenn will contact Koats for Kids to
set up orders for warm winter gear. If
you need any items to tackle the
coming Winterpeg weather, please
keep your eyes out for our Koats for Kids
Order Forms (we will be sending those
out this month).

You can also reach out to
jschappert@wsd1.org 

We need sizing information and gender
preference, and we will contact Koats
for Kids on behalf of our families.

Ms. Jenn’s Counselling Corner

https://unitedwaywinnipeg.ca/our-impact/koats-for-kids/
mailto:%20jschappert@wsd1.org







